
Be part of the boating community

spring into
summer
with no surprises

Missing safety gear, seized fittings, old fuel, a dead battery, torn sails or 
fraying rigging are just a few surprises for boaters returning to the water 
in the warmer spring weather.
Spring is a good time to give your vessel a seaworthiness check. Before 
operating any switches or engines, check for petrol or LPG odours. If your 
vessel has been lying idle over the winter months change over or freshen 
up your fuel. Contact your local BIA member to set you right.


